
From: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> 

Date: July 24, 2015 at 4:54:44 PM EDT 

To: Anne Galloway <agalloway@vtdigger.org> 

Subject: Fwd: EB-5 PRA 

Anne, see below.  (Of course, if you think I've missed something, let me know!)  Have a nice 

weekend, 

Sarah 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> 

Date: July 24, 2015 at 4:46:10 PM EDT 

To: 'Paul Heintz' <paul@sevendaysvt.com> 

Subject: RE: EB-5 PRA 

Paul, I write regarding your public record act requests dated July 20, 2015.  You have made requests for: 
  

-  “any records produced within the past year by the Executive Office of the Governor, ACCD or 
DFR in response to Public Records Act requests filed by VTDigger.org and its reporters relating to 
the EB-5 program and/or any aspect of the Northeast Kingdom Economic Development 
Initiative” 

- all records “reflecting communications to, from or between the Securities and Exchange 
Commission (or its representatives) and the Executive Office of the Governor (or its 
representatives) regarding the EB-5 program and/or any aspect of the Northeast Kingdom 
Economic Development Initiative;” 

- all records reflecting communications between ACCD employees concerning pending or 
potential Securities and Exchange Commission investigations, and  

- “[a]ll records requests made by the SEC or its representatives — and any responsive material 
provided.”    

  
The Governor’s Office has not produced EB-5 related records to VT Digger in the last year, and does not 
have communications between ACCD employees that are responsive to this request.  In addition, no one 
in the Governor’s Office has had any contact with the SEC. 
  
As a result, the Governor’s Office has no records responsive to these requests. 
  
Thank you, and have a nice weekend.   

Sarah 

  
  
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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